
 
 

  
 

 

Noho Shuttle Pilot Program & Title VI Analysis 
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

 
 

Thursday, April 18, 2024 
 11:00 AM – 11:30 AM 12:00 PM – 12:30 PM 
 Northampton Senior Center     &  Academy of Music PVTA Bus Stop 
 67 Conz Street, Northampton   274 Main Street, Northampton 

 
PVTA seeks your comments! 

 
The Noho Shuttle Pilot Program will replace both the Noho Senior Shuttle and the Survival 

Center Shuttle. Service will begin on May 1, 2024 and operate Monday-Friday from 
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. The Noho Shuttle will provide: 

 Door to Door service for riders to access shopping, medical appointments, employment, and 
buses to points outside Northampton.  

 Same day service with 2-hour notice (subject to availability). 
 Door to door service throughout Northampton. 
 Fares matching fixed route service, $1.50 regular fare, $0.75 with a valid PVTA E/D ID.  
 All Northampton residents may use the service regardless of age or disability status.  

Additional Ways to Comment – All Comments must be received by 
April 25, 2024: 

In-Person:   Attend one of the public hearings 
Mail:    Director of Transit Operations, 2808 Main Street, Springfield, MA, 01107 
Email:    comments@pvta.com  
Phone:   Call (413) 732-6248 x2237 and leave up to a 3-min message 
Online:    Complete comment form at pvta.com/contactUs.php 

 
Spanish language translation provided. Signing and interpretation for hearing and visual 

disabilities is available. Contact Zoraida at 413-732-6248 x2237 or Zbonet@pvta.com at least 
7-days before hearing date to arrange. 

 
 

 

 

For more information:     www.pvta.com    or   (413) 781-7882 

Notice Posted 3/27/2024 

 


